
Welcome to Spring 2 in Year 6
Here is a brief summary of what will we be learning this term:

As writers, we will be  writing a balanced argument 
focusing on the text ‘The Highwayman’. The children will 
discuss who is to blame for the tragedy in the 
highwayman? 
In spelling, we are continuing to focus on Year 6 key words 
and using the Sounds Write lessons to develop our spelling 
strategies.
In handwriting, we will continue to practice joining our 
letters and applying these skills in our everyday writing.

As readers, we will be looking at different levels of 
formality in texts - where children will focus on a writerly 
technique and its impact on the reader. During this unit, 
the children will explore why and how authors vary levels 
of formality. 
We will be revisiting the text ‘The Highway Man’ from 
earlier this year. The children will have the opportunity to 
perform this as our performance poem this term.  

As mathematicians, we will be learning the relationship 
between fractions, decimals and percentages and exploring 
the connections between them. We will also be 
investigating co-ordinates and looking at plotting co-
ordinates on a quadrant accurately. 
Alongside this, we will be revising the four arithmetic 
operations of addition, subtraction, multiplication and 
division and applying this understanding to reasoning and 
problem-solving questions.

In Modern Foreign Languages, we are developing 
our confidence in conversing and writing in 
French.

Our class book:

As designers, we will be learning about and creating their own 
steady hand games. 

In PE, we are following a new scheme of work 
from Real PE. This term our focus is Social skills 
and how we can apply this to games.

As computer engineers, we are learning about changing 
variables when designing and programming a computer game.

As geographers, we will be learning about why water is so valuable? 
Building on knowledge of it being a renewable, natural resource. 

As scientists, we will be learning about Light. We will discover 
that light is an energy source, travels in straight lines, and 
travels directly into our eyes directly from light sources, or, 
indirectly through reflection enabling sight. We will work 
scientifically reflecting light and measuring shadows.

As musicians, we will be learning how Saint Saëns uses the 
“March of the Royal Lion” Theme to open his suite ‘Carnival of 
the Animals’

Please follow this link to view our wider 
curriculum:
East Hunsbury Primary School - Our Curriculum

In PHSCE the topic is called Be You: Be Respectful where we will 
be looking at the British Value of Individual Liberty and focussing 
on the value of being respectful. 

In RE, we will be learning about creation and exploring our 
questions and beliefs around the Creation story.

https://easthunsburyprimary.org.uk/index.php/for-parents/our-curriculum
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